EPIPHANY VOLUNTEERS NEEDED
Calling all St. Nicholas parishioners, St. Nicholas Ministries, Ministry Volunteers
and Youth!! All are needed to offer their time and talents for St. Nicholas Cathedral’s

2025 Epiphany Celebration.

Volunteers are needed to help in preparing the hall on Sunday, January 5, 2025 and
on January 6, 2025 for the Epiphany Glendi.

Our 2025 Epiphany Glendi is scheduled to take place at the St. Nicholas Community
Center/Theofilos Hall.

Please email Karen Koulias, epiphany@stnicholastarpon.org

Provide your name, cell number and email address so that you can be = contacted
by George Kouskoutis, if you are able to volunteer.

Thank you!
2025 St. Nicholas Epiphany Committee



